QUASAR INDIA LIMITED

CIN: L67190DL1979 PLC009555

December 05, 2017

To,

The Department of Corporate Relations
BSE Limited

PJ Towers,

Dalal Street, Fort

Mumbai-400 001

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

Sub:_Intimation of Closure of Trading Window from Wednesday December 06, 2017 to Friday,

December 15, 2017

Ref.: ISIN: INES55P01033/ Script Code: 538452

Pursuant to SEBI {Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, Trading window shall remain closed
from Wednesday December 06, 2017 to Friday, December 15, 2017 and shall Re-open for trading on
Saturday, December 16, 2017.

Accordingly, the Promoters, Directers, Designated Employees of the Company and all persons covered
under the Regulation have been advised not to deal in the securities of the Company from Wednesday
December 06, 2017 to Friday, December 15, 2017 {both days Inclusive) . )

You are requested to kindly take note of the same.

Thanking You,

Yours truly

Dinesh Kumar Mau
Company Secretary
M.No. A35880

324, Third Floor, Aggarwal Plaza, Sector-14, Rohini, New Delhi-110085
Email Id.: quasarindial23@gmail.com Website: www.quasarindia.in Phone: +91 9873037413 Tel.: 011-27555137



